Notice of Meeting/Workshop Hearing

OTHER AGENCIES AND ORGANIZATIONS
Jacobs Engineering - Deerfield Beach
The Florida Department of Transportation announces a workshop to which all persons are invited.
DATE AND TIME: Tuesday, December 2, 2014, 5:00 p.m. – 7:00 p.m.
PLACE: UM Life Science & Technology Park, 1951 N.W. 7th Avenue, Miami, Florida 33136
GENERAL SUBJECT MATTER TO BE CONSIDERED: The Florida Department of Transportation (FDOT), District Six, currently is conducting the State Road (S.R.) 7/U.S. 441/W 7th Avenue Corridor Study, from S.R. 90/ U.S. 41/S.W. 8th Street to the Golden Glades Interchange Park & Ride Lot, Financial Management Number 432639-2-22-01. This planning study will identify strategies and develop design concepts aimed to enhance safety and mobility along the 10-mile corridor by improving roadway, bicycle and transit facilities while also striving to balance livability considerations such as sidewalks and landscaping.
FDOT will conduct three similar Public Workshops for the S.R. 7/U.S. 441/W 7th Avenue Corridor Study. All meetings will follow an open-house format where participants will be able to offer feedback on corridor-specific issues, review draft improvement concepts, and informally discuss the project with members of the study team. Participants also will be able to submit written comments to the project team if they so desire.
Public participation is solicited without regard to race, color, national origin, age, sex, religion, disability or family status.
A copy of the agenda may be obtained by contacting: Project Managers Ken Jeffries and Mary T. Vilches, Florida Department of Transportation, District Six.
Pursuant to the provisions of the Americans with Disabilities Act, any person requiring special accommodations to participate in this workshop/meeting is asked to advise the agency at least 7 days before the workshop/meeting by contacting: Ms. Fang Mei, P.E., at (305)470-5342 or by email: Fang.Mei@dot.state.fl.us. If you are hearing or speech impaired, please contact the agency using the Florida Relay Service, 1(800)955-8771 (TDD) or 1(800)955-8770 (Voice).
For more information, you may contact: Project Managers Ken Jeffries and Mary T. Vilches, Florida Department of Transportation, District Six, 1000 N.W. 111th Street, Room 6111-A, Miami, Florida 33172, (305)470-5445 or by email: Ken.Jeffries@dot.state.fl.us or Mary.Vilches@dot.state.fl.us.
